
 

PARKS AD-HOC COMMITTEE MEETING AGENDA 

Wednesday, May 01, 2024 at 6:00 PM 

City Commission Chambers – 105 S. 2ND Street, Flagler Beach, FL 
32136 

  

 
PRESENT:  Bob Cunningham, Erica Corpening, Tim Davis 
EX-OFFICIO:  City Manager Dale Martin, Maintenance Supervisor Bill Clemence,  
ABSENT:  Fred Ferrara, Quentin Parker, Jennifer Vaders 
 
1. Call the meeting to order:  Mr. Cunningham called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
2. Pledge of Allegiance:  Mr. Cunningham led the pledge of allegiance to the flag. 
 
3. Roll Call / Determination of Quorum:  Ms. Settle Called the role. 
 
4. Approval of Meeting Minutes 

a. Approval of the Meeting Minutes of April 3, 2024:  Motion by Tim Davis, seconded by Erica 
Corpening to approved the minutes as presented.  The motion carried unanimously.  

 
5. Old Business:  Dale Martin reported on the dates he will be presenting the budget to the 

Commission. 
 
6. New Business 
 

a. Suggestions for the Budget:  Mr. Davis provided budget information regarding possible 
improvements to Pal Parker.  He gave the committee back-up information for possibly putting 
gravel at the entrance of the kayak launch.  He felt because Pal Parker Park was fairly new and 
a preserve there was not much heavy lifting required. 

 
b. Field Trip   Mr. Martin felt it would be effective for the group to go to each park in the month of 

June.  Each member would speak to their respective parks and what changes they would like to 
see there.  Discussion turned to whether to do the field trip to the six parks in one meeting or 
two.  Ms. Settle was to send an email and take a poll of the members.  It was the consensus of 
the committee to change the meeting time in the month of June to 5:30 p.m. 

 
7. Public Comment:  The following people came forward to give their suggestions:  Chairman Spradley 

thought the volleyball court would be used more if it was better maintained; Angela Smith felt a 
community garden could be incorporated into one or more of the parks; Dave Crabtree spoke of 
community gardens and his experience with Mainstreet in other cities.  He would like to see some 
connectivity between the boardwalk and the pier.  Commissioner Belhumeur wanted to see benches 
under the Gazebo at Wickline Park; at Silver Lake Park he would like to see a swing put up there; 
benches and the picnic tables need to be removed at Silver Lake Park.  He would like to see changes 
to the benches and picnic tables at Veterans Park. 



 
7. Board Comments:  No Comments 
 
8. Other Business:  No Comments 
 
9. Adjournment:  Motion by Tim Davis to adjourn the meeting at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Kate Settle, MMC 
Deputy City Clerk 


